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Originally scheduled to begin on July 24, 2020, the 
Tokyo Olympics have been postponed to July 2021. 
This is a dilemma: The Olympics were supposed to 
present a brand-new Japan to the world, a leader 
in sustainability, diversity, inclusion, and a slew 
of other admirable goals. But almost overnight, 
Tokyo’s buzz of Olympic logos, countdown clocks 
and construction hustle have come to an eerie 
standstill: What now? Join sociologist Barbara 
Holthus, editor of Japan Through the Lens of the 
Tokyo Olympics and Ulrike Schaede in a discussion 
of how the postponement has affected the various 
stakeholders in society: athletes with crushed 
aspirations, para-Olympians with broken dreams, 
disappointed volunteers, empty-handed ticket 
holders, devastated inn- and shopkeepers, jubilant 
anti-Olympic movement participants, among 
Tokyoites and in the periphery. 

This series brings together new insights, knowledge and opinions on 
current events in Japan. Experts from around the globe are invited as 
speakers and contributors, with the goal to create a vibrant exchange 
and deepen our understanding of Japan’s role in the world.
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